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Vision for Excellence in Education and Arkansas Accountability System

The second draft of the Arkansas Accountability System plan under the Every Student Succeeds Act
is now available online at http://www.arkansased.gov/divisions/public-school-accountability/every-
student-succeeds-act-essa. The draft is posted in its entirety, as well as in sections for easier review. 
  
Feedback is essential to ensuring Arkansas’ plan will best measure student success. Please go to the
link, read the draft and provide feedback through the available surveys. Comments also can be e-
mailed to ade.essacomments@arkansas.gov. Feedback will be accepted through June 23, 2017. 
 
The Arkansas Department of Education is hosting Facebook Live sessions at 12 p.m. each day
through May 26, 2017. These sessions provide a short overview of each section of the draft. To watch
live or view past sessions, please click on the Facebook link below. The focus for each session is as
follows.

May 22: English Learners
May 23: School Support
May 24: Accountability
May 25: Assessment
May 26: Educator Effectiveness

Follow us on Twitter @ArkansasEd.
Like us on Facebook at Arkansas Department of Education.
Follow us on Instagram at arkansas_ed.
www.arkansased.gov/divisions/public-school-accountability/every-student-succeeds-act-essa
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